
 

CCRC colleagues, I am looking forward to seeing you all soon and getting our candidates elected 

this November!  We will have two sign-up sheets available, one is for “EDO,” or Election Day  

Operations and the second is specifically for early voting. You may contact me or Lorraine Carter 

at CulpeperGOP1776@gmail.com or stop by HQ if you can volunteer for us this year. Like we’ve 

done in past years, we need volunteers to serve as “precinct captains” for the 16 precincts. 

Captains will be responsible for filling up the schedule for that day. If they want to work their 

polling station alone that day, they are free to do so, although not advisable ☺. Each precinct will 

have sample ballot sheets and sample ballot signs provided.  

 

Now that the voting game has changed, we must change the way we play it. Early voting starts on 

September 22. I wish it were possible to CONSTANTLY be at the registrar’s office, but the best 

and most efficient use of our time is to cover located at the registrar’s office on Saturdays between 

now and election day. So please check our “Saturdays” schedules!   

 

I know I do not need to stress the importance of volunteering. I plan to have a “volunteer training” 

(as we’ve done in the past) on the Saturday before the election. I will then distribute the various 

precinct boxes and signs. Thank you all for all that you do. Local elections MATTER. Thank you 

for helping your community, and your county!  
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NEXT MEETING 

 

Next Monthly 

Business Meeting   

Thursday 

Sept 28, 2023  

At 7:00PM 
 

Reformation Lutheran 

Church 

601 James Madison Hwy 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Sept 2 – Culpeper Rodeo 

Gates open at 3:30pm  

Culpeper Agricultural Ctr. 

 

Sept 7 – CCRC Executive 

Board Meeting -7:00pm  

CCRC Headquarters 

 

Sept 22 – First Day of 

Early Voting 

  

 

 

On Saturday, August 26, the CCRC hosted an event at the Burnt Ends 

Event Facility, organized by Dave Crissman and members of the Events  

Committee, to kick off the Committee's focus on Young Republicans.   

Over 65 people attended the event, which featured speeches from  

Republican nominated and endorsed candidates in upcoming local and  

statewide elections. Terese Matricardi (School Board, Salem District), 

Joe Watson (Sheriff), Russ Rabb (Commonwealth's Attorney), James 

Manetz (for Senate Candidate Bryce Reeves), and Nick Frietas (Delegate 

District 30), all spoke about their campaigns and reminded the crowd to  

vote early, starting Friday, September 22nd.  

 

CCRC Vice Chair Susan Monaco introduced James Brubaker, a  

sophomore at Culpeper County High School, who started a club at school  

called Young Conservatives of Culpeper County. James spoke passion- 

ately about why this club is so necessary to help thwart the liberal ideas  

constantly thrown at students and to help his generation understand the 

 importance of respecting our freedom, the American flag, and the U.S.  

Constitution, as well as embracing conservative values.  James then introduced keynote speaker, 

Delegate Nick Freitas, who discussed the importance of getting young people involved and 

teaching them to always ask the other side "Why?" Nick also talked about the importance of 

maintaining the House of Delegates and taking back the Senate. 
 

CCRC Young Republicans Club Kickoff BBQ 
By Susan Monaco, Vice Chair 

Local Elections Matter and You Can Help! 
By Maggie Cleary, (edited for newsletter) 
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